Panel 64 – District 8
February AWSC Report

District 8 had its first district meeting on January 20, 2024. The focus of this panel is Tradition 5: Each Al‑Anon Family Group has but one purpose: to help families of alcoholics. We do this by practicing the Twelve Steps of AA ourselves, by encouraging and understanding our alcoholic relatives, and by welcoming and giving comfort to families of alcoholics. 
With this tradition in mind, we’ve made 2 changes to the format of district meetings:
1: To better serve the GRs, we will streamline the dissemination and sharing of information by providing an agenda in advance that contains all information that needs to be communicated at district. Rather than delivering information in detail at district, we’ll take the approach of allowing the GRs to ask questions or discuss items printed on the agenda at their request.
2: To practice the principles of the program ourselves, we will have a 45 minute Al-Anon meeting on the concept of the month in the middle of our 2 hour district meeting.
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DISL Chairs are engaging in a new format for Panel 64 and look forward to the positive effects from this change.
Our Institutions Chair presented, and Group Reps passed a Special Public Outreach Project to increase the visibility of our Al-Anon community to individuals and groups who are working, residing in, or are serviced by, institutions.
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